
BIRTHDAYS - Wishing a Happy Birthday to Luke 
for Sunday, 21st February! 
 

COVID-19 PRE-SCREENING FORM  -  Parents, student 
entrance is being delayed in the morning due to the 
pre-screening forms not being filled out on time. 
Please remember to complete this DAILY, BY 7:45 
a.m. for EACH child, NOT WHEN YOU ARRIVE AT 
SCHOOL!  Your child(ren) cannot be admitted to 
school unless this has been completed. 
 

PARENT-STUDENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS (VIRTUAL)  
-  are scheduled for Monday, 22nd February.  We 
encourage you to take this opportunity to find out 
about your child(ren)’s progress.  Report Cards will 
be sent home by Friday 26th February. 
An interview appointment sheet was sent home with 
your child today.  Please fill it out, indicate your 
desired time, and return it to the school no later than 
Thursday, 18th February.  For online students, please 
scan and send the completed form to 
secretary@grandviewschool.ca.  Appointments are 
filled on a first come, first served basis. 
 

NO SCHOOL  -  There will be no in-person or online 

classes on Monday, 22nd February due to Parent-

Student-Teacher Interviews. 
 

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION AWARDS  -  The time has 
come again for the SDACC Office of Education to 
receive  nominations for the Excellence in Education 
Awards. As our educators face increasing challenges 
with COVID, our recognition and thanks are especially 
important. If you would like to nominate a deserving 

teacher or principal, please go to http:// 
catnet.adventist.ca under Resources -SDACC- 

Excellence in Education Award or you may call the 

SDACC Office of Education at 905-433-0011. Deadline is 
April 15th. 
 

TUITION PAYMENTS  -  February’s tuition payment was 
due on 1st February.  Did you make your payment? 

 

FEBRUARY’S CHARACTER TRAIT is PERSEVERANCE. 
Perseverance means being steadfast, not giving up. It 
is sticking to something, staying committed, no matter 
how long it takes or what obstacles appear to stop you. 
Instead of giving up, look for ways to remove or work 
around the obstacles.  
 

Without perseverance, people give up on things easily. 

 

                              
   Feb. 05:  Second Semester began  
             22:  Virtual Parent-Teacher Interviews  -  NO SCHOOL 
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Jesus wants us to always think: ‘Yes, I can do it, I won’t 
give up.’ (Galatians 6:9)  
 

MASKS REQUIRED ON SCHOOL PROPERTY  -  Please 
note that masks must be worn on school property, 
both inside and outside! Before you step out of your 
car, please make sure you are wearing a mask. 
 

FIRE ZONES  -  Please do not stop or park in any fire 
zone areas or any areas marked with  yellow diagonal 
lines. 
 

PROPER ATTIRE  -  Please remember to follow the GAA 
Dress Code. Leggings, jeggings, and tights are not to be 
worn. Please review our copy of the Dress Code from 
the registration package or go online to 
www.grandviewschool.ca   where you will find it with 
the registration documents. The Dress Code details the 
expectations for each day of the school week, 
including Friday Casual Dress Day. 
 

SUITABLE OUTDOOR CLOTHING  -  As colder 
weather is upon us, this is a reminder to all 
of our students that proper outdoor 
clothing must be worn. This may include 
hats, gloves, winter boots, winter coats and 
snow pants, when needed. Parents, please 
monitor the weather forecast and send your 

child(ren) with the appropriate clothing. Thank you. 
 

FACEBOOK  -  Did you know that GAA has a Facebook 
page? Please check it out and see what your children 
have been up to. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Please remember to check your emails regularly for 
new information from the Principal and teachers! 
 

FOOD ALLERGIES  -  Please help us to keep our school an 
allergen free facility by ensuring you child 
has no nut products. In addition to this, if 
your child requires the use of an epi-pen, 
could you please ensure he/she  has two, one 
for the office and one to be carried on their 
person. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE  -  If the school must close, for any rea-
son (weather or other), the closure will be 
for both in-person and online classes. Once 
cancellation has been confirmed, we will 
post to your email, GAA website and Face-
book by 7:00 a.m. 
NO PHONE CALLS WILL BE MADE BY THE SCHOOL. 


